
 

 

This Saturday come attend True Father's Seonghwa Ceremony at East Garden! 
 

Tanya Edwards 
August 27, 2015 

  

 

East Garden Sat. Aug. 29th! 

  

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

If you are planning to register for bus transportation 

 



leaving 43rd street please fill out the google form in the 

link below: 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/16f3kJWfBk1nH-

KxyaZTf0CDsSfPenBP6B4LTMlYQMOc/viewform?c=0&w=1 

 

Buses will leave 43rd at 4pm on Saturday to East Garden 

and will return around 10pm. 

 

Cost will be $15 per person. $10 for children (12 and 

under). $35 for a family of 4 or more.  

 

Any questions please email info@ thefcnyc.com 

 

 

Sincerely, 

The FCNYC 
 

 

The FCNYC | info@thefcnyc. com | 4 West 43rd Street NY, NY 10036|  
 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 


